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Our Appointment System 
is Changing 



  



 



 

  



 

                                                                                                                                                       

  

From September 29th you can find it on our website  

https://www.cumberlandhousesurgery.co.uk/ 



           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We thank you for your cooperation – Cumberland House Surgery Partners, Roseberry, Irvine, Speed, Selvarajah, O’Hara 


